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• Churchill has a certified ISO 
50001 Energy Management 
System (EnMS), which require 
us to continuously reduce our 
energy consumption. 
 

• Our Energy Management 
Policy can be found at the 
bottom of the the Churchill 
website landing page. 

 
• All our supply partners and 

subcontractors (vendors) have 
an obligation to follow the 
requirements of our EnMS 
and the energy policy as all 
activities affect our energy 
performance, directly or 
indirectly. 

 
• Our goal is to preserve energy 

and to safeguard our 
environment for future 
generations. 

 
For any questions or suggestions 
relating to energy improvement, 
please contact the QHSE team at 
hseq.reporting@churchillservices.com  

Key Points 

Energy Management System (EnMS) requirements 
 

Energy Management System (EnMS) requirements 
 

At Churchill, we are certified to the ISO 50001 ‘Energy Management’ standard, which means 
that we are committed to continuously reducing our energy consumption. We operate a 
company-wide energy management policy, which sets out our commitments and objectives 
to energy management. The policy can be accessed via our website 
https://www.churchillservices.com/ 
We are committed to ensuring that we manage our business activities in a way that minimises 
and, where possible, prevents energy consumption as much as reasonably practicable; that 
promotes energy efficiency measures and that continually improves our energy performance 
and drives innovation in our business operations. 
 

How does this affect me? 
 

Churchill aims to procure more energy efficient alternatives when buying products, goods, and 
services. All our supply partners and subcontractors (vendors) have an obligation to follow the 
requirements of our EnMS and the energy policy, as all activities carried out on behalf of 
Churchill impact our overall energy performance, either directly or indirectly. Equally, vendors 
have the possibility to contribute to the effectiveness of our EnMS and to assist us in achieving 
our objectives and energy targets and improving our energy performance. 
 

This can be achieved by: 
 

- Utilising energy efficient equipment 
- Ensuring equipment is maintained in line with manufacturers’ guidelines 
- Ensuring equipment is switched off when not in use 
- Driving sensibly and avoiding unnecessary journeys  
- Switching off lights when not required 
- Not blocking any heaters  
- Working with suppliers who are aligned with our energy policy 
- Communicating energy requirements and expectations to employees 
- Ensuring that employees are competent to carry out the task 
- Ensuring that all necessary industry standards are met 
- Seeking to use new, innovative solutions 
- Sharing any good practices or areas for improvement  
 
Why is this important? 
 

At Churchill we are committed to continuously improving our energy performance and moving 
towards net zero emissions. Businesses have both a legal and a moral obligation to preserve 
energy and to safeguard our environment for future generations. In the UK alone, businesses 
are wasting millions of pounds each year due to poor energy management. By supporting 
Churchill’s commitment to improving energy performance, you can make a meaningful 
contribution to preserving energy and to reducing our impact on the environment. 
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